
Letter to Lou Ives from Bill Rewey 
 
 
 
4-18-08 
 
Dear Lou, 
 
Re: your letter of 4-15-08, I’m ok for you to use Marion’s poem about the Wright’s Flight, 
but it’s title is Kittyhawk Revisited,” not “Kill Devil Hill.”  Some time ago I bought the rights 
to the poem from Marion so I could give it away to the aviation community.  Our 
Congresswoman read it into the Congressional record about 7 or 8 years ago. 
 
I’m enclosing a copy and suggest you scan it for the web site, et.  Retyping often results 
in misspelling, words omitted or changed, line re-arrangement, etc.  I get in trouble with 
the poet when that happens. 
 
No email address yet—will send one later.  I’m trying to finish my zenith [garbled]. 
 
Enclosed contrib.. is for your Brown Shoes Project. 
 
 Sincerely, /s/ Bill Rewey  
 
 

 
 


